At the A.G.M. the following persons were electecd
Honorary Members of the Society:

Dr. U, C. Guha
Sir Alexander Oppenheim
Mr. Tharam Singh

The Society welcomes the following new members:

Orédinary members:

Mr. Cheohg Chee Seck Dr Shee Sze Chin

Mr. Moses Ching Chuan Mr. Song Hoe Chye
Dr. Chong Chi Tat Mr. Tan Kim Lock
Mr. Ho Yong Song Mrs. Veronica Tay
.Mr. D. Natarajan Mr. Wong Kck Chew
Dr. Ng How Ngee Mr. Yong Chit Chow

Institutional members:
Bartley Secondary School
Chong BEwa Girls' High School
Gan Eng Seng School

Hwa Chong Junior College
Katong Convent

Man Chiau Girls' High School
Tuan Mong High School
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SOCIETY MEETINGS

On 30 lovember 1973, Dr. Chew Kim Lin of Nanyang University
gave a lecture entitled "The job-shop scheduling problem®.

On 28 December, under a joint sponsorship by the Society and
the Lee Kong .Chian Institute of Mathematics, Nanyang Universityv,
Dr. Bienvenido F. Nebres delivered a lecture on "Model theory
and its relationships to other branches of mathematics.” Dr.
Nebres is ”resident of the Mathematical Society of the Philip--
pines and Dean of the School of Arts and Sciences, Atener de
Manila University.

On 4 January 1274, Dr. J. L. Bell of the London School of
Economics addressed the Society on "Set theory”.
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On 15 January, Dr. A. R. Camina of the University of Fast
Anglia gave a lecture on "The symmetric group on three
letters”.

On 4 February, after the Annual General Meeting, our last

year's President, Associate Professor XK. K. Sen, delivered
his presidential address entitled "Growth of mathematical

models in radiative transfer.”

On 11 Fekruary, Dr. Richard Cowan of Flinders University,
Australia, spoke to the Society on "Problems in random
geometry®.

On 20 March, Professor A. P. Robkertson, Foundation Professor
of lMurdoch University, estern Australia, addressed the
Society orn "The homicidal chauffeur and other games". Prof-
essor Robertson was in Sinjapore as External Examiner in
Pure Mathematics for the University of Singapore. A written
version of his lecture is orinted in this issue.

The Society's first Public Lecture of the year entitled
"Teaching school mathematics by the discoverybmethod“ was
delivered by Professor Teh Hoon Heng of NanYangﬂUniversity
on 26 April. 2 written version of the lecture is printed in
this issue.
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FORTHCOMING MEETINGS

The next meeting of the Society is on 292 May, 1974.
Professor 8. J. Taylor of Westfield College, University of
London, will speak on "Regularity of randomness". This
meeting is sponsored by the Society in conjunction with the
Departments of [lathematics, fanyang University and University
cf Eingapore.

The Society’s next Public Lecture is scheduled for July.
The speaker will be Dr. Peng Tsu Ann of the University of
Singapore. :

The speakers for other forthcoming meetings are:
Dr. Leonard Yap Yau Hock of the University of Singapore

(for Octcber).
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